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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Adelina & Ewan 

 

Class 2 

Terry & Mason 

 

Class 3 

Sofia & Layla 

 

Class 4 

Sofiia & Ruby 

 

Class 5 

Whole Class 

 

Class 6 

Whole Class 
 

Nursery 

Mark & Bianka 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 5th July 2024 

On Monday and Tuesday there were lots of children taking part in transition 
sessions ready for either starting in Reception or moving on to Year 3 in 
September. We really enjoyed welcoming our new Reception children and getting 
to know them while they explored the classrooms and outdoor area.  
Thank you to all the parents who supported the Reception Sports Day this 
morning. The children did so well with their races and loved having so many 
people cheering them on.  

Please make sure you let us know if 
someone different is collecting your 

child from school or nursery. You can 
either phone the office or tell a 
member of staff on duty on the 

playground in the morning.  

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
know who are looking 
forward to changes. 

Next week’s word…. 
 

charge 

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.74% 
Class 1— 95.83% 
Class 2— 95.41% 
Class 3— 94.21% 
Class 4— 93.60% 
Class 5— 88.28% 
Class 6— 93.21% 
 

Lates = 22 

Lost Learning = 2 hours 

16 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 2 

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40    
£2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door 

for Breakfast Club. 

8:30—11:30 Friday  
in the Children’s 

Centre  

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 12th July 
9:00—Year 1 Sports Day 
1:30—Year 2 Sports Day 
 

Wednesday 17th July— 
Nursery Teddy Bear’s Picnic (more 
details soon) 

2:30—3:30    Open Afternoon in 
school 
 

Friday 19th July—  
9:15—Year 2 Leaver’s Assembly 
      last day of school and nursery 

End of term disco! 
 

3-4pm 
 

Tuesday 16th July—Classes 1 &2     
 

Thursday 18th July—Classes 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

Please return slips and money by Friday 
12th July. All money raised will go to 

Miss Lucas’ memory fund.  

School Reports will be coming 

home next week. If you require a 
second copy for a parent who lives in 
a different house then please let the 

school office know as soon as 
possible.  

We need a  

Cleaning Assistant 
3:15—4:15 every day  

(5 hours per week) 
(temporary for one year, term time only  

+ 3 weeks in the school holidays) 
 

Please email or ask in the office for more 
details. No experience required 

 

Closing Date -- Friday 12th July  

Bikes & scooters 
We have had a number of children 
and adults riding bikes and scooters 
on the school site. Please can you 

make sure children and adults get off 
their bikes and scooters as they enter 
the site. This is to keep everyone safe. 

Adults must 

accompany children 

to put their bike or 

scooter in the 

shelter. 


